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Thank you, Mr. Vice President. 
Bangladesh welcomes the delegation of Republic of Korea to their third cycle of UPR. The national report reflects the seriousness of the Government of South Korea in implementing the recommendations of previous cycles. We note with appreciation that the Government of South Korea has achieved considerable progress in ensuring rights of women, children and minorities. 
We, however, note with concern that unregistered migrants and their children are still left in  vulnerable conditions. The restriction on foreign employees’ freedom to change their work places   remains  a major cause of exploitation by their employers. 
Mr. Vice President,

My delegation wishes to make  the following recommendations:

1) To formulate a comprehensive anti-discrimination act that prohibits all forms of discrimination, including those based on race, gender, nationality etc. 
2) To amend the current Employment Permit System Act to ensure that an application for a visa extension or a renewal is not restricted or refused to  migrant workers that have changed jobs,
3) To completely stop deportation of undocumented migrant children enrolled in schools, and their detention after deportation orders.  

We wish Republic of Korea a successful UPR.  

Thank you. 
